Endy Mattress, Chiropractor
Approved!
We just purchased a new Endy mattress for our cottage. Now
that we are spending more time there and less time at home, it
was time for an upgraded mattress at the lake. After
researching our options online, we ordered the mattress and it
was delivered to our door (at no extra charge) two days later.
We transported it to our cottage easily in the back of our
minivan, took it out of the box, and voila, the mattress
developed right in front of our eyes.

Who is Endy?
If you have not yet heard of Endy, let me educate you by
leading you to their blog. Learn why buying an Endy mattress
online might be the way to go for you too. These are just a
few of the reasons I was convinced. The fact that they are
endorsed by chiropractors helped too.

The comfort level is incredible too. I also love the fact that
I get a good night’s sleep regardless of how restless my
husband sleeps. I used to complain that when he flipped over,
I flopped too; I’m hoping the new mattress will lessen the
flips and flops. After all, a good night’s sleep is important

for overall health and wellness.

Made in Canada
Of course, I love the fact that these incredibly comfortable,
supportive, and convenient mattresses are made right here in
Canada. Shopping local has become increasingly important to
many within the past few years, including me.

Accessories to Endy Mattress
On the Endy website, there are many accessories to choose from
as well. From bed frames to pillows and sheets, everything you
need to complete your new sleeping quarters is at your
fingertips.

Referral Link
If you decide to order your own Endy, use my referral link to
earn us both money!
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